
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 7th October 

Our Learning 

This week in maths we have been looking at 

how to spell numbers in words for example 

twenty. This is something that you can con-

tinue to practise at home. We have also been 

looking at flexibly partitioning numbers for 

example 57 can be partitioned into 50 and 7 

but it can also be partitioned into 27 and 30.  

This week, the children have been reading the 

story ’Vlad and The Great Fire of London’ and 

from that, the children are going to be read-

ing their own version of the story. This is a 

great opportunity for the children to include 

all the information that they have learned 

about The Great Fire of London.  

In maths, the children will be continuing to 

learn about number lines and where to place 

1s and 10s. Then we will be going on to look 

at blank number lines and placing numbers 

in the right place.  

Next week, the children will be learning 

about ‘Everyday Materials’ in science and the 

properties of different materials.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

We will be sending the Doodle 
Maths passwords as soon as 
they are transferred to the new 
system.   

Children also have a  written piece of Maths 
homework to complete, please do not stick in 
their book as the sheets will go in their fold-
er.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Jack W 

2Newton:  Lily-May 

2Franklin: Rohit 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: 

Evacuate-  move from a place of danger.  


